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Please adopt amendment # 2 and ban scrubbers! These devices were meant to mitigate air pollution
from burning dirtier oil on ships, but they only transfer the problem to liquid waste that gets
discharged into the ocean. The Puget Sound ecosystem is too fragile for this pollution. The solution
is to switch to cleaner burning fuels making the scrubbers unnecessary to cut down on air pollution.
We shouldn't take the easy way out!


